
 

 

26 November 2024 
 
 
Carl Nadela, Principal Regional Planner 
Puente-Whittier Development Services Section 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR INFORMATION FOR PROJECT NO. PRJ2023-003960-(1), OAK TREE PERMIT NO. 
RPPL2024001753 
 

Oak Tree Permit No. RPPL2024001753 is scheduled for continued public hearing on 3 December 2024. After 
reviewing the hearing package for the item, I have the following questions. Please be prepared to answer 
these questions at the hearing. I ask that you forward this memo to the applicant/owner and ensure this 
memo is posted on the public website for the item. It is possible that information presented at the hearing 
may prompt additional questions. 

1. Please discuss the status of the emergency work performed to protect Oak Tree No. 3, and the tree’s 
status after the recent rain. 

2. Does the Emergency Oak Tree Permit issued by the Forester become part of the administrative record 
for this project? 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Gina Natoli, MURP, AICP 
Hearing Officer 


